140 Shepherd Lane

Totowa, New Jersey 07512
Telephone: 973-942-0300 Fax: 973-942-7201

www.littlesistersofthepoortotowa.org

April 28, 2022

Dear Families and Friends

I hope this finds you well and enjoying these spring days.

I'm sorry to have to let you know that we were notified late last evening of a confirmed case of the coronavirus among our staff from this week's round of testing. The Residents, thankfully, were all negative.

The individual presented with mild symptoms, and is isolating at home. We hope that the days will pass quickly! This new case means that we will need to continue weekly testing.

As we know from the news and from our neighborhoods, we still need to be on our guard and take precautions.

Please be assured, that we diligently continue to follow all the guidelines of the CDC, CMS and NJDOH with social distancing, wearing of masks, hand sanitizing and washing, temperature checking and cleaning surfaces.

Again, with a grateful heart, we appreciate all of your kindness and generosity.

God Bless you,

Mother Mary Thomas, Isp